Charity Co-ordinator
Katerinaf Planickova
Delta Force Paintball
Tithebarns Farm
Tithebarns Lane
Woking

Surrey GU23 7LE

10" May 2018
Dear Katerina
Re: Fun Day 1% September 2018

Thank you so much for your very kind donation of five Delta Force Paintball
tickets as raffle prizes for our Open Day. They are very popular prizes. We
really do appreciate this, as being a charity, raffle prizes can be difficult to
find, & all proceeds raised go towards looking after our animals (many of
which are abandoned).

Thank you again for your ongoing support & generosity.

e

Zoe Miller
Receptionist
Cambridge Blue Cross Centre,
20, Garlic Row, Cambridge, CB5S 8HW
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